
13. CENTAURUS ROAD – RAPAKI ROAD TO GLENELG SPUR 
 
 The Board considered a report recommending that the planned work for Centaurus Road between 

Rapaki Road and Glenelg Spur be supported, and that consultation be extended beyond the area 
adjoining the proposed works (area of consultation previously undertaken) to include residents and 
property owners on Port Hills Road and in the vicinity of Centaurus Road/Aynsley Terrace/Vernon 
Terrace/Rapaki Drive intersection. 

 
 It was resolved that approval be given for the proposed consultation plan and that consultation extend 

to include residents and property owners along Port Hills Road and residents in the vicinity of 
Centaurus Road/Aynsley Terrace/Vernon Terrace/Rapaki Drive intersection, and the cost of the 
project be included. 


